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Cadets are inspected

The Royal Canadian Sea Cadet Corps Crescent recently held their annual review at Caledon Community Complex. The reviewing
officer was Lt.-Cmdr. John Metcalfe, regional support services officer.Photos by Bill Rea

Several people on hand for the review got to try their hand with the heaving line, including Caledon Councillor Patti Foley.

10" L L

There were several demonstrations that were part of the annual review. Leading Seaman Tyler Webber was demonstrating some
knots for Dufferin-Caledon MPP?Sylvia Jones.
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